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I strongly support HB 3076. We need stronger oversight of gun dealers here in 

Oregon. There are too many illegal guns and too many are used in crimes. State 

licensing and oversight of gun dealers will help ensure that gun dealers meet basic 

business standards. I think it’s important that gun dealers are accountable to help 

reduce gun trafficking and resultant crime (including gun homicides).  Other states 

have shown this is effective , reducing gun trafficking by 70% and homicides by 36%. 

HB 3076 is an important step to bring a better quality of life to us Oregonians 

Thank you for your consideration.  Patricia Horan 


